
Board members, specifically Supervisor Williams and Haschak, 

 

It’s very clear to me that Ted Williams is anti- 

police and promoting distrust of our local law enforcement. I’ve been following his Facebook for quite some time and 

it’s become evident to me based on his posts regarding the Sheriff’s  budget and lack of enforcement with SIP. I trust 

the Sheriff to know the laws and enforce them, why? Because he has never given me any reason not to trust him or 

his department. It seems to me that you’re finding guilt before the crime has even been committed.  Politicians  like 

this add fuel the fire, when they should in fact be working together with the Sheriff to bridge that gap.  The fact that 

Williams and Haschak are recommending an oversight committee  tells me that they are not doing their jobs, maybe 

you should consider reducing their pay?? Turning politics into policy at the expense of the hard working deputies of 

this county is not fair and should not be tolerated. I trust that Sheriff Kendall will do the right thing, he’s proven that 

by being transparent with the deputy overdose on the coast.   

 

I hope the rest of the board members will see this for what it is and show their support for Sheriff Kendall, because 

when it’s all said and done, his deputies will suffer at the hands of your decision and the Mendocino County tax 

payers will be left with fitting the bill while Ted goes back to his life of luxury. I hope he never needs to call 9-1-1, 

because by then, the very few deputies left in this county might have  handed in that badge to find a job where they 

feel respected and trusted! 

 

Courtney Glass 

Willits California  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


